Gaudette, Angela

From: Erica Douglass <erica@erica.biz>
Sent: Tuesday, June 23, 2020 8:26 AM

To: PAZ Preservation

Subject: Demolish the house at Park View Dr.

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

Hi,

As a property owner of one of the original 1950’s houses on Daugherty St., | say let the people on Park View demolish their
house.

Yes, our houses are part of history, but that doesn’t mean anyone should be forced to live in them. They have awkward layouts
and aren’t really suitable for modern work-from-home families. Let them build something more suitable for their family, and
keep the history in the library and photos where anyone can see it.

-Erica
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